Tonacliffe Road Whitworth

Lancashire OL12 8SS Telephone: 01706 344609

E-mail: sbm@tonacliffe.lancs.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Joanne B Heap Web-site: www.tonacliffe.lancs.sch.uk



13th October 2023

Dear Families.

We would like to take this opportunity to say a huge thank you to the members of 'Friends of Tonacliffe' PTA who have dedicated their time to fundraising for our school and to giving the children memorable experiences over the years.

Fundraising for schools is more important than ever at the moment due to funding cuts, but alongside this, the work of a school's PTA also gives the children experiences that develop their sense of belonging within the community e.g. discos, movie nights and fairs.

We are delighted to announce that this group is being relaunched and it now has more members!

Families and Friends of Tonacliffe' would welcome any additional support-you can be involved as little or as much as you like! There are minimal meetings involved and you do not have to attend/be involved in every event. Everyone is welcome; if you do not feel able to be involved in any way at the moment, you may know someone in the community who would be interested in joining. The important thing is that everyone is passionate about making a positive difference to the children of Tonacliffe Primary School.

If you are interested in being a part of *Families and Friends of Tonacliffe* in some way, please email the school office <u>sbm@tonacliffe.lancs.sch.uk</u> or pop in and let them know and they will pass on your details.

Together we can make a real difference for our children ©

Kind regards,

The Governors of Tonacliffe Primary

















